
 

 

My Ref: Scrutiny/Correspondence/MMG/210817IA 
 
 
21 August 2017 
 
 
Ian Arundale 
Chairperson, Audit Committee 
c/o Internal Audit  
Head of Finance 
Room 345a 
County Hall 
 
 
 
Dear Ian,  
 
ADULT SAFEGUARDING  
 
Thank you for your letter dated 10 July 2017, requesting that the Community & Adult 
Services Scrutiny Committee consider “the effectiveness of the Council’s (adult) 
safeguarding arrangements together with other statutory safeguarding 
partners” as part of its Work Programme for 2017/18. 
 
I am writing to inform you that the Committee has agreed that it will consider this 
issue in the coming year.  The Committee will be signing off the Work Programme at 
its next meeting on the 6th September.  I will keep you informed of progress on this  
issue and would appreciate your input into the process at the appropriate juncture, 
particularly in relation to your findings arising from the Audit Committee’s 
consideration of the corporate Risk Register. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
COUNTY COUNCILLOR MARY MCGARRY 
Chairperson - Community & Adult Services Scrutiny Committee 
 
Cc:  Christine Salter – Corporate Director Resources 

Ian Allwood – Head of Finance 


